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We hope everyone had a happy Easter.  

It was wonderful to have parents back at the Easter Hat 

parade. 
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kNOw  Your Waste program 



 

Bronte Public School            Bronte-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



 

Bronte Public School            Bronte-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

SRC Excursion  

 

Last Wednesday the SRC participated in the Kids Giving Back program in 

Paddington. We learnt about the homeless and those at risk of being homeless. 

Did you know that there are 116,472 homeless people in Australia? We 

chopped up lots of veggies and cooked them to make warm meals for those 

who do not have a home. We packaged up 73 meals to feed people on 

Wednesday night. The excursion made us realise how lucky we are to have a 

home and cooked meals. We now understand how tough it is for those who are 

homeless and how important it is to help others. 

By Lila Edwards Hill    
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Dear 6Black, 

Thank you for doing the assembly.  You did a 
very good job. 

The stories were good.  You had very good 
WOW words.  We are learning that WOW 
words are called adjectives.  We have been 
learning about onomatopoeia and we know you 
used some in your incredible stories. 

Mrs Goldman told us we went to some 
assemblies last year but we don’t remember.  
This is the first assembly we remember. 

From 1Gold 
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     The NAPLAN paper test window is three days Tuesday 11
th
 – 13

th
 May 2021.  

     Students who are absent during the test window can sit catch-up tests on the  

     fourth day. 

Year 
Day 1 

 Tuesday 11th May 

Day 2 

Wednesday 12th May 

Day 3 

Thursday 13th May 

Year 3 

Language conventions: 45 
minutes 

Writing: 40 minutes 

Reading: 45 minutes Numeracy: 45 minutes 

Year 5 

Language conventions: 45 
minutes 

Writing: 40 minutes 

Reading: 50 minutes Numeracy: 50 minutes 
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CALENDAR 2021 

April  28-29 kNOw your Waste 

May  3 P&C meeting  

5 Zone Cross Country 

6 Drumming Stage 1 

7 Mother’s Day Breakfast  7-9am 

11-13 NAPLAN commences 

26 Sue Whiting Author visit K-6  9am 

Yr 3 & 4 Speak Off  12pm 

31 Reconciliation Week 

Yr 5&6 Speak Off   Hall 10am 

June  4 ZKL Assembly  9am 

5 Band night  

22 Opera Australia—Barber of Seville 

2pm 

Welcome back!  

I hope you all had a wonderful holiday, and have returned with 

renewed vigour for learning. On Monday last week the teaching 

staff at Bronte P.S participated in collaborative planning to de-

velop teaching and learning programs. Our focus has moved to 

differentiated programs to support student’s range of abilities. 

The teachers are really excited about their programs and can’t 

wait to see what the students produce. 

This term every student is doing science at school. If you would 

like to contribute as a guest speaker or find out more see the 

topics below. 

Kindergarten - Living things in different environments 

Stage 1 – Materials and how they interact 

Stage 2- Life cycles and conservation 

Stage 3- Earths Place in Space 

This term our Year 3 and 5 students are sitting the NAPLAN 

tests. The data we receive from the NAPLAN tests is good for 

analysis purposes and for setting measurable targets; however 

it’s important to remember that this is a one off test, and our 

school based data which teachers collect throughout the year is 

much more reliable and significant when it comes to improving 

student outcomes. 

NAPLAN will run throughout Week 4 – 11th- 14th May. 

it’s time to get your Kindergarten enrolment forms in for 2022. 

If you have a child starting school next year and you haven’t 

already done so, please pick up an enrolment form from the 

office and return it to us as soon as possible. By enrolling your 

child now you support Bronte PS to make informed staffing ar-

rangements for next year. 

This Monday evening there is a P&C meeting. Everyone is wel-

come to attend. It starts at 7pm and will be face to face in the 

library and you have the option of joining by zoom too.  

A copy of the Annual School Report and the new 21-24 School 

Plan has been uploaded to the school’s website. Let me encour-

age you to have a read, it’s well worth it. 

I’m looking forward to the Mother’s Day Breakfast next Friday 

the 7th of May. K-2 students have created an art work for a 

mother/parent/carer. I’m sure it will be a lovely morning. 

Have a good week! 

Catherine Ryan,   
Principal 

BRONTE Public School— Week 2 Bulletin 

https://bronte-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/school-planning-and-reporting.html
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 Congratulations to all the students  

 

K-2 Principal’s Awards will be presented  

on the top grass this Friday at 9 am 

And the 3-6 awards at assembly in the hall on odd weeks.   

 

K Green Oscar Anderson Rose Painter 

K Magenta Salvador Zugasti Sophie O’Connor 

K Lemon Juno Evans Ella Gomez 

1 Gold Harper Clement Harry Kodomichalos 

1-2 Purple Audrey Quaife Grace Hamilton 

1-2 Red Max Turnbull-Klaiber Tilly Wells 

2 Blue Zeke Barnett Amelie Kruger 

3 White Mabel O’Grady Prouse Ted England 

3 Tangerine Sam Lynch Tilly Broadstock 

4 Platinum Ryan Kuperman Lachlan Casselden 

4 Pink Redd  Churchill Nico Baha Dumduz 

5 Aqua Max Materne Rosa Hayward 

5-6 Glitter Harry Woodall Kama Yuzpe 

6 Black Fran Ponzanelli Aponte Jasper Bendeich 

Dear Year 6 parents/ carers,  

 
Rose Bay Secondary College is scheduling school tours for interested parent/carers. The tours will 
be held in the morning – see below for dates and times and will run for approx. 1 hour.  Tour num-
bers are limited. 
Please contact the school on 9301 0300 to book your day/time. 

The tour dates are as follows - 
Monday 3 May – 10am 
Monday 10 May – 10am 
Tuesday 4 May – 9.30am 
If the need arises we will consider conducting further tours. 
 
Thank you 
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Welcome back to Term 2. We have some wonderful events to look 

forward to this term.  

Stage 1 Sydney Opera House Excursion to see ‘Wilfred Gordon 

McDonald Partridge’ by Mem Fox on Tuesday 11 May (Week 4). See 

School Stream App for more details. 

K-6 Sue Whiting Author Visit on Wednesday 26 May (Week 6). 

Students are able to order signed copies of Sue Whiting’s books 

on the following link: 

https://www.thechildrensbookshopspeakersagency.com.au/person/w

hiting-sue-speaker/. See School Stream App for more details.  

 

 

 

Due to COVID restrictions being eased across the state, students 

of all grades are now welcome to come to the library at lunchtime 

each day. We have great activities for all including Lego, colouring in, 

free drawing, craft activities, technology and story telling 

(Thursdays). Our amazing Year 4 library monitors are on hand to 

help out with any of the activities.  
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Our Vision Statement 
 

We Try our Best!  
 

At Bronte we:  
 

Know that the most impressive achievements we make come when 

we are determined, courageous and try our best.  
 

Remember that life is not always about winning or losing. The more 

effort we put in, the more we achieve. We can take pride in all of our 

attempts, successes, failures and lessons learnt.  

 

ALWAYS try our best and… 

“Shoot for the moon. Even if you miss, you'll land among the stars.”  
― Norman Vincent Peale 
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Supportive people at Bronte PS:  

 

Sit with and actively listen to others 

Show our friends that we understand them 

Help other people try to solve their problems 

Are mindful of other people’s feelings 

Try to cheer people up when they are sad 

Are sensitive and empathetic to others 

 

 

 

 

           

Support 

 

With the weather cooling down, more jumpers are appearing. 

This usually means that our lost property will begin to 

overflow. Please make sure all your jumpers are clearly 

labelled. Also, wearing the Bronte Public School uniform 

is an honour and an expression of pride in our school. 

Please make sure you wear your school uniform every day, 

including your school jumper! 
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